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Natalie Hunt

From: Robert Spaulding
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 4:04 PM
To: Natalie Hunt
Subject: Solid Waste Management Committee Appointments

Natalie 
 
I wanted to inform you that at our October 26, 2021 Livingston County Solid Waste Management meeting the 
following two nearly expiring terms were acted upon: 
 
Sam Caramagno         term expiring 10/31/2021 
Matt Germane            term expiring 12/31/2021 
 
Both candidates terms were both moved, supported and unanimously voted upon via Roll Call Vote for 
reappointment to new three year terms expiring on 10/31/2024 and 12/31/2024 respectively. 
 
Thanks and let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Robert A. Spaulding 
Livingston County DPW Coordinator 
2300 E. Grand River Ave. Suite 105 
Howell, MI 48843 
517-546-0040  Office 
517-552-6781  Direct 
517-404-6428  Cell 
 
 


